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NEWSLETTER           
     The Clubs Edition  

 
11th September 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
 
 

Information Regarding Extra-Curricular Clubs 2024 
 

I am delighted to be contacting you with information about the return of extra-curricular clubs and 
activities for the new academic year 2024-2025 – please see accompanying timetables. There are a 
wide variety of clubs on offer once again this year for both Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2! I would like to 
thank all the staff and volunteers who are willing to give of their time and expertise for the children in 
our school. I hope you will encourage your children to offer their appreciation, not only in words, but 
also through their attendance and dedication. 
 

As a general rule, the clubs highlighted in yellow are organised and run by external providers that 
have been thoroughly checked for compliance with safeguarding and appropriate qualifications. Clubs 
highlighted in grey are usually limited by number or are ‘invite only’ aimed at specific individuals or 
groups of children. 
 

Please note: Owing to the age and developmental stages of our children in EYFS/Reception there are 
no clubs on offer until they reach Key Stage 1 (Year 1 and Year 2). 
 

Should you at any time have any queries or concerns, please arrange to speak with the Club Leader. If 
you have any questions regarding the content of this newsletter and attached timetables please 
contact us at the School Office or by telephone on 01277 223651. You can also e-mail the office: 
admin@stthomaspri.essex.sch.uk.  
 

We will continue to contact you using Parent Hub messages where possible as this has proven to be 
the most effective and efficent way of getting information to you  – please make sure the School Office 
have your up to date details to allow this to happen! 
 

All clubs start from next week – 16th September 2024 (unless otherwise stated) 
 

I hope you are as impressed as I am at the array of clubs on offer again this year. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Mr Dean Moran 
Headteacher 
 

  
 

A Christian community where children are known by name and loved, which empowers them to learn and to  
grow in faith, knowledge and fellowship. 
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